
To Whom It May Concern, 

Please know that I am a long time fighter for Wildlife protection.  I love all animals and everything the USDA Wildlife 

services uses to kill wildlife, always endangers our domestic animals as well.  There is no excuse for this.  Also all 

wildlife can be dealt with without the cruel, horrible methods they use to destroy wildlife and our pets. 

I am asking you to please spare these animals such cruelty with a variety of choices that can eliminate this and allow 

them a peaceful existence as well as our pets. 

 

1.  Please TERMINATE the Mendocino County’s contract with the USDA Wildlife Services and its lethal integrated 

Wildlife Damage Management Program. PLEASE!!! 

2.  Also establish a Nonlethal Wildlife Damage Management Program to be administered locally. 

This is such a cruel time for wildlife and they don’t deserve to be hunted and killed so cruelly.  Please do what’s right 

and help our wildlife and pets to be able to live in peace. 

Thank You 

Antonia Chianis 

Blue Jay, Ca. 92317 

 


